
   
 

       
 
 

Glashaboy Flood Relief Scheme 
Public Information Clinics 

 

A Public Information Clinic is now available to members of the public who may have queries 

relating to the Scheme. The clinic will be held at our Circus Field staff compound near 

Hazelwood Road  https://goo.gl/maps/8BH4CvdHysG7DK4A7 on the first Monday of each 

month, between the hours of 5:30pm and 7:00pm.  

The site compound entrance is at the north end of Circus Field and car parking will be 

available on site for the Public Information Clinics. 

Members of the public have an opportunity to meet with representatives from both the 

Contractor and the Employer. No appointments are necessary, but people will be seen on an 

individual basis and time constraints may need to be applied dependent on numbers 

attending. 

A dedicated webpage has also been set up to provide updates to the public throughout the 

duration of the scheme. This can be found at https://www.floodinfo.ie/frs/en/glashaboy/home/ 

and will be updated regularly as the works progress. We look forward to your continued 

cooperation during the construction of this contract.  

Scan QR Code to access webpage: 

 

First Clinic will take place on Monday 11th September 2023 and subsequently the 

first Monday of each month. 

 
If you have any queries, or need more information please contact below. 
 
Yours Sincerely,  
Elaine Cronin, Community Liaison Officer 

                                                                                

Email: GFRS@sorensen.ie       Tel: 086 0326171 

https://goo.gl/maps/8BH4CvdHysG7DK4A7
https://www.floodinfo.ie/frs/en/glashaboy/home/

